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Gateway Casino & Entertainment

Conformity & Consistency

* Based on my review of the information submitted it is my
professional opinion that the applications before the Committee and
the recommendation of administration conforms and is consistent
with the:

— Growth Plan for Northern Ontario
— Provincial Policy Statement
— City of Greater Sudbury Official Plan
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Gateway Casino & Entertainment

Representation

 Gateway — Terry Black
e Cumulus Architects — Paul Szaszkiewicz

* Dillon Consulting — Karl Tanner & Amy Farkas (Planning) & Mike
Walters (Transportation)

e 1916596 Ontario Limited — Dario Zulich

CONSULTING



Gateway Casino & Entertainment

Additional Submissions

* Following the Planning Committee Meeting in January we have
submitted:

— An addendum to the original Planning Justification Report (PJR)

— Sanitary Capacity & Flow Analysis
— Transportation Demand Management Report

— Risk Management Plan
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Site Evaluation Update

TWe understand that since the issuance of the June 2o17 Report, that deselo proent applications for the
casino and hotel have been subrmitted o the Citvand that these applications are currently being

considered berthe City. Had such applications been subrrdtted prior to finalizing the Jurne =017 Beport, it
iz likelythat the Kingsway Site would have scored higher in such categories as Bconormc Iimpact and
Cormplirrentary Developrrernt.
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Tale trust the foregning is sufficient for wour purposzes. Should vwou hawe anyquestions, please cortact Ron
Bidulka at 416 007 O1200r Maetnal at ronald pubidulkad@pac oo

Tours wery ruly,
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Fionald Bidulka
Vice President

PricevmaterhouseCoo pers Feal Estate Inc.

Presentation Title Here

i

pwc

My ‘/
\\\\\\\\\\\\\\“‘“/

DILI.ON

CONSULTING

March =3, 2010



Gateway Casino & Entertainment

Conformity & Consistency

* Based on my review of the information submitted it is my
professional opinion that the applications before the Committee and
the recommendation of administration conforms and is consistent
with the:

— Growth Plan for Northern Ontario
— Provincial Policy Statement
— City of Greater Sudbury Official Plan

 We are available for questions
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